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25" April 2020
Dear Andy

SHINE for Autism proudly supports the Millom Community Track, SHINE for Autism is a local autism
charity and we would be keen to make use of the Community Track and ‘Bikes for All' initiative.

Many autistic individuals struggle with mobility/balance issues that may make riding a bike extremely
challenging or even impossible. Bike's for All's adaptive bikes and trikes make riding a bike a reality for

all abilities and many of our families would benefit greatly from this opportunity.

Having the 'Bike's for All' initiative as part of the Community Track makes it not only easily accessible
for our families but makes the track inclusive for the whole community.

We look forward to following your progress and using the new facilities in the future.

Kind regards

Julie Craghil}
SHINE for Autism
Registered CTO - Charity Number 118




